
 
Benefits of attending the 2024 NLLEA Conference 
Conference Permission Request 

 

Dear ________________ 

 

I am writing to request your permission to attend the 37th Annual National Liquor Law 
Enforcement Association Conference (NLLEA) being held November 18-20, 2024, at the Hotel 
Ballast and conference center in Wilmington, NC. NLLEA is the leading association supporting 
alcohol law enforcement agencies and their partners providing education, training, and 
expertise specific to our field.  

The theme of this year’s conference is Back to Basics: Fundamentals of Alcohol Law 
Enforcement. Workshops and presentations will be available to meet the training needs of new 
hires to veteran alcohol law enforcement agents and officers. Workshop and presentation 
topics at this year’s conference include: 

• Licensee Inspections 
• Fake ID 
• Source Investigations 
• Human Trafficking 

 

• Recognizing Traits of Armed 
Individuals(s) 

• Cannabis Regulation 
• ALE Leadership and more…

Registration for this year’s conference is $550.00 for NLLEA members/$750.00 for non-
members. For more information on the NLLEA membership fee structure visit www.nllea.org. 
Registration includes Day One: breakfast, lunch, snack, and dinner  Day Two: breakfast, lunch, 
and snack  Day Three: breakfast (1/2 day). Hotel reservations are available at a reduced 
conference rate.  

“There is no organization that has greater insight and expertise in all areas of alcohol enforcement. The 
conference provides a unique opportunity to meet and network with the nation’s foremost experts in 
alcohol law and policy. The NLLEA’s relationship with industry is anything but adversarial but is one of 
cooperation towards the fulfillment of common goals.”-Conference Attendee 

If you have any questions or need more information concerning details of the conference you 
can reach out to Carrie Christofes, Executive Director at carrie.christofes@nllea.org.   

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Sincerely, 

You Signature 

You Name, Title  

http://www.nllea.org/
mailto:carrie.christofes@nllea.org

